
 

  

 
 
 
 

Moldgreen Magic 
Summer Term, Week 4 Week Ending 20th May 2022 

RH 95.00 

RM 95.56 

1GH 93.04 

1W 89.58 

2A 94.00 

2S 96.40 

3E 90.40 

3J 95.20 

4EB 94.35 

4SB 91.54 

5M 93.64 

5S 95.00 

6N 100.00 

6S 95.00 

Overall 94.18 

Attendance % 
16.05.22 to 
20.05.22 

Yellow 69 

Red 81 

Blue 53 

Green 80 

Team Points so 
far 

 Year 2 SAT’s 
A massive well done to all the Year 2 pupils who tried really hard with their SAT 
exams this week. 

    Red, White and Blue Day 
On Thursday 26th May, to celebrate the jubilee pupils will be able to come to 
school wearing red, white and blue. Please support the celebrations as it will be a 
memory that the children remember. 

 Friends of Moldgreen Community Primary School 
Thank you for all your support of our events so far this year – the school disco and 
Easter Fair. 
Friends of Moldgreen would love to organise more events (we have lots of ideas 
already but always welcome more) but we desperately need members to join our 
team! We cannot organise and staff these events without parental / community 
support.   
If you would like to join our team and help organise events to raise money to sup-
port our school in providing our children with fun experiences and the little extras 
that school budgets can no longer stretch to, please email 
friends@moldgreenprimary.co.uk by Thursday 26th May or drop in to the school 
office and leave your name and email address.   

  Important Reminders 
A polite reminder to all children that they must not bring their own toys into 
school.  

Furthermore, our last day of half term is Thursday 26th May. We are closed on 
Friday 27th May for the Queens Jubilee.  

mailto:friends@moldgreenprimary.co.uk


      Year 1 Trip to Manchester Runway Visitor Park 
A reminder that the Year 1 trip to Manchester Runway Visitor Park is taking place on Tuesday 24th 
May. Please make sure that your child arrives into school at the main entrance by 8:30am in order 
for a prompt 8:50am departure on the coach. Children will arrive back into school at 3:30pm where 
you will be able to collect them from the bottom playground as usual. Please see the school spider 
app where a letter has been sent out on Thursday 19th May, providing further information about the 
trip. 

     Star of the Week 

Each Friday a child in every class will be named the Star of the Week. The child with the most team 
points in each class will receive the award. The team points are awarded for a variety of reasons. 
These could be for positive behaviour, progress in their work and good manners.  

Class Name 

RH Mah Noor 

RM Amelia-Rose 

1GH Abdul 

1W Dylan 

2A Alijah and Jake 

2S Zack and Jayah 

3E Gevorg 

Class Name 

3J Oliver 

4EB Lexi 

4SB Zuzanna 

5M Sahil and Hassnain 

5S N/A 

6N Kaden 

6S Callum 

      Bird and Butterfly Houses 
In school we have won a couple of Bird and Butterfly houses from Dunelm Mill, pictured with two of 
our Y5 pupils. We are all really excited to put these up around school and see lots of different wild-
life come to visit! 




